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Note: This is a copy of a January, 2003, letter sent to Thomas Lee, president of the American Federation of
Musicians from Thomas Blank, Assistant Administrator for Security Regulation and Policy, in regards to musi-
cal instruments as carry-on baggage. If you plan to carry your guitar onboard, we suggest you carry a copy of
this letter with you when you fly.


